MEMORANDUM ~ TOWN OF MANCHESTER FACILITIES DIVISION

TO: TOWN PLAN AND ZONING COMMISSION — GLASTONBURY, CT

FROM: GARTH MCDONOUGH — FACILITIES ASSISTANT. PROJECT MANAGER

SUBJECT: 130 LINE STREET - APPLICATION FOR MINOR CHANGE TO AN APPROVED SECTION 12 SPDR
DATE: 06/15/2021

PROJECT SUMMARY

The Manchester Police Department is looking to construct an accessory structure within the
boundaries of their existing property at 130 Line Street. The building is intended to be used
for classroom style, tactical training at the existing range facility.

The 24’ x 30’ wood framed structure will be located adjacent to the recently erected,
modified cargo box training structure that was completed in 2019. The proposed structure
will be constructed on site and requires minimal site preparation. There are no existing wells
or septic on site, and none will be constructed.

Please find the attached application items for your use.




